
Therriault, John

From: Jacob <jacob.leibel@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2013 4:21 PM
To: Therriault, John
Cc: Webb, Carol
Subject: Fwd: No Pollution Illinois

Begin forwarded message:

From: J L <jacob.leibel@gmail.com>
Date: May 16, 2013, 4:04:57 PM CDT
To: Therriai@ipcb.state.lL.us
Cc: Cwebb@ipcb.state.IL.us, Gina.Roccaforte@illinois.gov, Lisa.Bormett@illinois.gov
Subject: No Pollution Illinois

John Therriault and Illinois Leaders,

Thank you for viewin

Ameren’s request ( CB 12-1 transfer to Dynegy its variance from Illinois air quality
standards is not accepta e. The fact that Dynegy and Ameren are asking that this transfer
proceed without a public hearing is unlawful and disrespectful to the community, our children
and our land. Also, both Ameren and Dynegy have stated that, if forced to comply with
pollution controls, they would suffer undue financial struggle. That is an obvious reason to
concentrate on state clean air standards and renewable solutions. As the Illinois Pollution
Control Board, Illinois Environmental Protection Agency, and local stewards of life, let us move
forward and improve.

Healthy wishes,

Jacob Leibel
Peoria County Resident
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